
 
 

4th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

New Brighton Beach – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
Tuesday 10th July 2018 

 
Just a few reminders before our trip next week! 
 

 The coach will be leaving at 9.30am on Tuesday morning.   
 

 All children are entitled to a school packed lunch under the Universal Meals Scheme, 
however, If you are bringing a home packed lunch, please provide this in a disposable 
bag.  No chocolate or fizzy drinks and no glass bottles. 

 

 The dress code is shorts, t-shirts and trainers.  No strappy tops; please ensure all 

shoulders are covered. 

 

 Please send your child with a waterproof jacket (just in case!)   

 

 Don’t forget a sunhat. 

 

 Please put a high factor sunscreen on your child before they come to school. 

 

 The children can bring buckets and spades but they must look after them. 

 

 Do not give your child any money. 
 

 We will arrive back at school on Tuesday by 3.00pm.   
 
Keep your fingers crossed for nice weather! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs McCoy, Mrs Guttridge and Mr East 
Class Teachers 

 

 


